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Pictured from left to right are Patricia D’Amico, Lydia Cort, Senator Mike Nozzolio, Morgan Collins,

Cecelia Harris-Maxwell, and Katie Harris-Maxwell

 

New York State Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with several members of the Ontario

County Youth Board at the State Capitol. During their visit, the group discussed the

important role that youth boards play in our local communities.



 

“Community youth programs are an excellent way to engage young people in the

governmental process,” said Senator Nozzolio. “It was a pleasure to meet with these

exceptional students and to learn about their experiences in the program.” 


